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From the Office of the President

Tuesday, June 6, 2017
Greetings New Mexico Tech Community,

I'm pleased to announce our budget for the coming fiscal year has been approved by the Board of Regents.
Included in the FY18 budget is a 1.5% raise across the board for all New Mexico Tech employees, pending
approval from the Higher Education department. It's important that we take care of our own - that we do all
we can to look after those who work tirelessly to make New Mexico Tech an elite institution of higher
learning whenever possible.

| thank you for your efforts, and ask that you continue to put first that which makes New Mexico Tech such a
special place.

Best regards,

Stephen G. Wells
President
New Mexico Tech



